
Trader Joe's Mango Tangerine Scented Candle
Recall June 27, 2024

June 27: Trader Joe's is recalling the Trader Joe's Mango Tangerine Scented Candle due to the
potential for the flame to spread from the wick to the wax, "which can cause a larger than
expected flame," posing a safety issue.

Affected product(s): Trader Joe's Mango Tangerine Scented Candle (SKU#56879) sold
exclusively at Trader Joe's stores.

What to do if you have the product(s): Don't use. Discard or return the product(s) to Trader
Joe's for a full refund.

https://www.traderjoes.com/home/announcements?category=recalls&id=541438587

